
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

January 29, 2025 
 
By Email 
Information Practices Department 
University of California, Los Angeles Compliance 
10920 Wilshire Boulevard 
Suite 107 
Los Angeles, CA 90024 
records@ucla.edu   
 
 Re: Public Records Act Request – Center for Critical Internet Inquiry 
 
Dear Information Practices Department,  
 
 Pursuant to California’s Public Records Act, Government Code section 7920 
et seq., I write to request copies of the following records relating to UCLA’s Center 
for Critical Internet Inquiry. As used in these requests, “record” has the broadest 
definition under the Public Records Act, which “includes any writing containing 
information relating to the conduct of the public’s business prepared, owned, used, 
or retained by any state or local agency regardless of physical form or 
characteristics.” Cal. Gov’t Code § 7920.530. “Communication” means any public 
record that reflects interaction between two or more people, including memos, 
emails, text messages, iMessages, WhatsApp messages, and any other means of 
correspondence.  
 

All requests are limited to the timeframe from January 1, 2020 to the 
present. Unless otherwise noted, all requests are limited to the custodians Sarah T. 
Roberts, Safiya Noble, Stacy E. Wood, Otis Noble III, and Kristi Mai.  
 

1. All records containing the terms “National Science Foundation” or 
“NSF” or any other known abbreviations or names to refer to the 
National Science Foundation. 
 

2. All communications between any of the above-listed custodians and 
federal government officials or employees with a “.gov” or “.mil” email 
address. 

 
3. All records that reference the Knight Foundation. 

 
4. All communications between any of the above-listed custodians and 

officers or employees of the Knight Foundation with a 

mailto:records@ucla.edu





